
 
8495 Fontaine Boulevard, Colorado Springs, Colorado 80925 

 

June 1, 2020 

 

Charles K. Cothern, P.E. 

Dakota Springs Engineering, LLC 

31 N. Tejon Street, Suite 518 

Colorado Springs, CO  80903 

 

Re: Will Serve Letter for Waterview Sketch Plan 

 

 

Dear Mr. Cothern: 

 

The Widefield Water and Sanitation District commits to providing water and sewer 

service to the above-mentioned subdivision per this letter.  This is a will serve letter for 

the sketch plan known as Waterview dated 12-3-2016. 

 

The District will serve water and wastewater to the area which is within the District’s 

boundaries.  A formal commitment will be provided in the future when more details of 

the location are known. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Rob Bannister, District Engineer 

 

C:   Lucas Hale, District Manager 

Brandon Bernard, Water Department Manager 

Jason Dreessen, Wastewater Department Manager 


